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COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Construction Activity – July 2008 
 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) will resume on-site 
remediation activities at the Harrison Avenue Landfill on July 23, 2008. The NJDEP has 
contracted with E.Q. Northeast from Cambridge, Massachusetts to remove approximately 
8,000 tons of the stockpiled hazardous and non-hazardous waste material from the 
landfill and transport it off site for disposal at a licensed disposal facility. Approximately 
20 trucks per day will be entering and leaving the site during August and September. The 
waste disposal work is expected to last for approximately 45 days. Once the waste 
material is removed from the site, the NJDEP will place topsoil and revegetate the area. 
 
If you would like additional information regarding the Harrison Avenue Landfill waste 
removal project, please contact: 
 

Mrs.Gail Lemaldi 
Community Relations Coordinator 

NJDEP, Office of Community Relations 
(609) 292-0231 

 
Mr. Frank McLaughlin 

Brownfield Project Manager 
NJDEP, Office of Brownfield Reuse 

(609) 633-8227 
 

Mr. John Fuentes 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
Camden Redevelopment Agency 

(856) 757-6893 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and apologize in advance for any inconvenience. 

City of Camden
Camden 

Redevelopment
Agency 


